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Next Meeting:
Tuesday

March 23

Community
Learning
Center

Kendallville
7:00 pm
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A note to new members:
If  you would like to see your name

in this space, please give your
birthday to Cathy Holman,

no need to give your birth year!

February 22-27 - Six Sisters Shop Hop -
passports available at Caroline’s

March 20 - National Quilting Day 29th

Anniversary - post photos of quilts you
have made at quiltalliance.org

March 23 - NNT Meeting-Community
Learning Center  7:00 pm

May 22 - Art Fair at Community Learning
Center

THIS MONTH’S MEETING –
    COMMUNITY LEARNING CENTER
          KENDALLVILLE
             TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 23
                     7:00 PM

March Birthdays:

1 Ann Fordeck
6 Kim Marti
6 Susan Bryant
23 Danielle Norden
24 Gen Dornbush
28 Doris Goins
30 Ernestine Stanley
30 Becky Clark

Never fret about smoothly round circles, crisp applique
edges, or narrow stems again! This workshop will set you

on a course to prepare applique for either hand or
machine stitching. The use of spray sizing and no melt
plastic templates are the key to successful mastery. The
students will work with a block pattern as a sample to
learn the technizue.  Kits will be provided. Students

should bring - hand sewing needle, pins, purple glue stick
(must be water soluble), thread for basting, scissors,

pencil or markers for marking on fabric, small iron, and
small ironing pad.



Noble Nimble Thimbles, PO Box 177, Albion, IN• 46701
www.noblenimblethimbles.com

Noblenimblethimbles on Facebook

President - Cheryl Coons clqcoons67@gmail.com
Vice President -

Secretary - Althea Clugston althea.2010@live.com
Treasurer - Marilyn Peters marpeters0624@gmail.com
Newsletter - Cathy Holman cdholman@frontier.com

Historian - Althea Clugston althea.2010@live.com
Website/email contact - Marilyn Carlson marilyn@wolflakebaptistchurch.org

Program Coordinator - Pam Etheridge pametheridge@gmail.com
Librarian - Susie Hague kshague521@gmail.com

MONETARY DONATIONS
ARE STILL BE ACCEPTED

FOR THE COMMUNITY
LEARNING CENTER

SEWING MACHINES!

REMINDER: Please RSVP to Cheryl Coons via phone, text, e-
mail or Facebook (before 6:00 pm) if you are planning on

attending so the room can be set up accordingly.

20201 Spring Challenge
is ON!!

Susie Hague will be giving
us an update at our

February meeting as to
when we’ll see all of your

wonderful creations!!!

Please check your email for meeting
cancellations…those who don’t have email–
find an “email buddy” to keep you notified.


